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Beginning March 23rd, the Outpatient Diagnostic Center will reduce operational hours. The 

ODC will be open Monday through Friday from 6 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. and will be closed on 

Saturdays and Sundays. 

Additionally, in an effort to continue mitigation of possible COVID-19, patients presenting to 

the ODC will go through a screening process.  

If patients exhibit flu-like symptoms they will be provided with a mask and directed to the hos-

pital to have their testing completed. All other patients will have their testing completed at the 

ODC.   

Also beginning Monday, outpatient testing hours at the hospital will be reduced. Outpatient 

testing will be available Monday through Friday from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. and on Saturdays 

from 6:30 a.m. to noon.  

All of these efforts are part of our developing organizational strategy to keep patients and staff 

safe as we continue to make process changes to combat the possible spread of COVID-19. 

For media inquiries or more information, please contact Uniontown Hospital Director of Community Relations Joshua 

Krysak at 724-430-8634 or krysak@utwn.org. 


